
Mrs. Elsa 

 
Hello! My name is Elsa Crabtree 
and this will be my third year here 
at ELC. Previously I was at Holy 
Spirit Parkside for 12 years. I 
love this program here at 
Broadway and look forward to 
meeting all the children that will be in my class!  

A little about me: 

I am originally from California.  My husband Ken 
and I have lived in Bowling Green for 22 years. We 
have one son who attends Eastern Kentucky 
University and my stepdaughter Angela lives in 
Alabama with her family.  We also have a very 
spoiled dog named Daisy and one cat named Luna.  
I love animals, camping, reading, taking walks and 
traveling. 

In this classroom: 

We will sing, play, look at books, do fun crafts, and 
make new friends and wonderful memories.  We 
will be sure to make your child feel loved and 
secure in their new environment. 

Please feel free to contact me at any time with 
any question and concerns you may have.   


